From: Sheila Taylor|

Sent: 29 January 2019 14:42

ce: Planning [N

Subject: FW: Ref 2018/5120/P - 20 Rosslyn Hill, NW3 - OBJECTION

Dear Mr Fower,

The attention of the Trustees of The Hampstead Wells and Campden Trust has been drawn to a
planning application currently being considered

by LB Camden which will involve the loss of a GP surgery in the Trust’s area of benefit.

The Trustees understand that there will be no further provision of primary health care for the 1800
patients

I have been asked to contact LB Camden on behalf of the Trust, objecting to this application on the
grounds of loss of health service provision,

which could impact on the disadvantaged members of the community in the Trust’s area of benefit.

Yours sincerely

Sheila A Taylor




